
Wizards Spring term.   

What a term the Wizards have had! We have really enjoyed learning 

through our topics this term of Magical Mayhem and Life on the Farm.  

English 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have been looking at the features of traditional 

tales. We loved reading lots of different traditional tales such as 

Jack and the Beanstalk and Hansel and Gretel. We sequenced 

the stories and described the different characters. We then 

moved onto instructions where we loved following the 

instructions to make a tasty sandwich. Yummy!   

 

 

 

 

 



 

Maths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The wizards have been doing great with their number work. 

They have been recognising numbers beyond 20. We have 

been learning to add and subtract using our tens frames and 

we really enjoyed playing games together to practise our new 

skills. The wizards have become really confident with their 

numbers and counting this term.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



Art 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The wizards love everything art. They love getting messy and 

trying new activities. They have enjoyed making magical 

potions. They were amazed when we used magic paint to 

create pictures. We also tried out some baking, we made 

shortbread biscuits for Burns night and made delicious fruit 

wands. We loved eating our fruit wands and tried lots of 

different fruits.  

 

 

 

 

  



Forest School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The wizards love being outdoors. This term they have learnt 

about the magic porridge pot and tried cooking porridge on the 

fire. We had some snow and we went out and did some snow 

painting. We really enjoyed it when we went river walking, we did 

get a little bit wet!  


